
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 

8.30am – 4pm daily 
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to be able to offer our February Half Term Holiday Club and are happy to 

include siblings at a 10% discount, but they must be of primary school age.   

The Club is open to all pupils and offering lots of fun activities which include:  

• Games  

• Artistic time  

• Fun outside activities (weather permitting) 

• Cake/Biscuit making 

• And much, much more … 

As there are limited spaces and to avoid disappointment, we ask that you complete the 

attached booking form and return via email to asc@loyolaprepschool.co.uk as soon as possible 

or by Monday 3rd February 2025 at the latest so that we can organise staffing.    

You can always try to see if there is availability on the day, but due to staff ratios, we cannot 

guarantee there will be a space available. 

The daily rate is £37 per day or discounted to £160 if attending for a full week.  Please note, 

by booking a place you will be charged, even if your child is unable to attend.   

A late collection penalty will be applied. 

We ask you to provide a labelled water bottle for your son and a packed lunch. Please name 

your child’s coats and jackets. No fizzy drinks, glass containers or nut-based products due to 

allergies. We will have fruit available all day and an afternoon snack will be provided. 

If you require any further information, feel free to contact me at 

asc@loyolaprepschool.co.uk.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Czerwinke  
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Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 

The Summer Holiday Club will run from 8.30am - 4pm and will be supervised by Miss 

Czerwinke, who will be assisted by current members of the Loyola staff.  Your son will need 

to wear trainers and comfortable clothing.  Please bring a packed lunch with a drink, no nut-

based products due to allergies, no fizzy drinks or glass containers.  Please label all water 

bottles and clothing. 

The daily rate is £37 per day or discounted to £160 if attending for a full week.   

Siblings can attend with a 10% discount 

Please note, by booking a place you will be charged, even if your child is unable to attend.  

A late collection penalty will be applied. 

Holiday Club booking form to be completed and returned to Miss Czerwinke via the Office 

or emailed to asc@loyolaprepschool.co.uk by Monday 3rd February 2025.  

Name :………………………….....................……………  Class ………………….…….………….. 

Allergies:……………………………………………………….……………………………………… 

Child’s Name Mon 17th Tues 18th Wed 19th Thurs 20th  Fri 21st 

      

      

      

Emergency Contact Name 1: ………………………………… Number: …………..…………… 

Emergency Contact Name 2: ………………………………… Number: …………..…………… 

Parent Signature ………………………………………………….…………………………………. 
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